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3 Honor/Memory Trees Sponsored 

Jerry Lawrence announced that 3 new 

Honor/Memory Trees will be planted in the 

2020 Fall tree planting season.   

1) Beverly Trauger and Shirley & Ned 

Harms went together to sponsor an Honor 

Tree for the Arboretum “In Honor of the 

Entire Staff of Woodcrest Villa & Mennonite 

Home - In Recognition of Our Health Care 

Heroes.”  They selected a Flowering Crab 

Apple.   

2) The Go Green Committee and Lucy Eyster 

are sponsoring an Honor Tree for Beth Rogers – Recycling Visionary.  They selected a Kousa 

Flowering Dogwood. 

3) The Loughner Family is sponsoring a Memory tree to remember Larry, Barbara Loughner’s late 

husband.  They selected an October Glory Red Maple. 

Sign up now an Honor/Memory Tree to be planted this Fall. 

The Arboretum will plant trees in Memory or to Honor a specific person. The cost of $1,000 and 

includes the planting of any one of the recommended trees or another tree provided is approved by 

WCV Nature Trail Board. It also includes a cast bronze plaque similar to one illustrated.  For more 

information contact Jerry Lawrence at 717-984-2760 or grlawrence@comcast.net.  Trees sponsored 

this summer will be planted during the Fall tree planting season. 

If you enjoy the Nature Trail, help us get Lew Kauffman an equipment shed. 

Lew and his trail crew have been storing their 

equipment in space provided in the Woodcrest 

Facilities shed. Not all equipment would fit, so 

some items were left outside or taken to their 

apartments and villas.  Woodcrest has 

generously granted Lew space to place a 10’ x 

12’ shed, similar to the one illustrated, to store 

his equipment. Now it is our turn to support 

Lew and help him buy the shed to show our 

appreciation for everything Lew and his crew 

have done to help make Woodcrest Village an 

even nicer place for all of us.  Approximately 

$2,300 is needed to reimburse Lew for the 

purchase and installation of the shed with 

necessary permitting.  Lew and Jim McCoy 

have already cleared a spot for the shed even 

though it won’t be installed until mid-summer.  If you would like to help, make a check payable to 

Woodcrest Villa Nature Trail.  Memo line: Lew’s Shed. Mail the check to Dennis Good, 

Woodcrest Villa Trail Board Treasurer, 216 Vinca Place, Lancaster, PA 17601.  Lew and his 

crew need and deserve this storage shed. Editor: Steve Henning, acer103@earthlink.net 
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